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                     March 2023 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We travelled to Iraq in January to be with Peter & Rachel. Our daughter Rachel gave birth to 
Isabella our 21st grandchild while we were there. We rejoice in how God has blessed our family in 
so many ways. It was great to spend time with our other 3 grandchildren there as well. I was thrilled 
to hear Peter & Rachel speaking Arabic and ministering to people. 
     
I had not been back to Iraq since 2004 when we trained police officers in Baghdad during the war. I 
was able to meet with a Police Colonel this time who is interested in us giving training to his police 
officers. We are hoping to take a team there this year to do training and share the gospel.  
 

We were able to minister to a number of people while we 
were there. Peter & Rachel have been leading people to 
the Lord and baptizing them. They have their work cut out 
for them to disciple all the people that God has brought into 
their lives. I was able to lead a young woman to the Lord 
and we gave her a New Testament. She began to face 
persecution from her family right away and her father beat 
her and took away her Bible. Please pray for her. 
 
    We met a number of persecuted believers in Iraq and 

those who are leaving Islam are often persecuted by 
their families. Please pray for the church in Iraq and for 

those believers who are facing constant persecution. Some have lost their lives and been martyred 
for their faith. However the harvest is ready in Iraq and there is a need for more laborers. 
 
God is continuing to bless our ministry to the police here in the USA. We always have new officers 
coming and I rejoice that we can share the gospel and disciple believers. It seems that every year 
is more difficult for law enforcement officers here in the USA. We are praying for our country and 
trusting God to bring revival and awakening to the church in America. 
 
Thank you for helping us through prayer and your financial gifts as we continue in this important 
ministry. May the Lord continue to bless you in every way. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
         
         Randy Green 
 
 

       Randy with Iraq Police Colonel 
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